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To: All Interested Parties 

 

Our Ref: TR010022 

Date: 19 March 2020 
 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 
 

The Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination 

Procedure) Rules 2010 – Rule 17 
  

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 

for the A38 Derby Junctions project  

Request for Further Information 

Issue Specific Hearing 5 and Compulsory Acquisition Hearing 3 scheduled for 19 March 

2020 were postponed in light of the current public health situation surrounding 

coronavirus (COVID-19).  

Further to those postponements we now request written responses to further written 

questions. These are published to the project website at: 

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-001148 

The further written questions are largely matters that were included in the agendas 

for the postponed hearings [EV-022] or in our schedule of changes to the draft 

Development Consent Order [PD-017] that were published to the project website on 

Thursday 12 March 2020. The further written questions are directed to specified 
parties, but responses will also be accepted from other Interested Parties and, subject 

to our discretion, other parties. 

Responses are requested by Deadline 9, on Thursday 26 March 2020.  

Any comments on the responses are requested by Deadline 10, on Thursday 2 

April 2020. 

Updates to the Examination timetable will be announced in due course. In the 
meantime, please visit the project website regularly for further updates on the 

Examination: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/east-midlands/a38-derby-

junctions/?ipcsection=overview 

  

 

 

National Infrastructure Planning 
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Bristol, BS1 6PN 
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Please contact the Case Team if you have any questions about this letter. 

We look forward to continuing to work with all parties in the examination of this 

application. 

Yours faithfully 

Stuart Cowperthwaite 

Stuart Cowperthwaite, Lead Member of the Panel 

 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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